
Approval of the Addendum to the 
Assistant Superintendent of Administrative 

Services’ Employment Agreement

September 3, 2024



Employment Agreement

• The Assistant Superintendent of Administrative 
Services has received a satisfactory evaluation for the 
2023-2024 school year. The Board shall take action to 
extend the term of her Employment Agreement 
through June 30, 2027.

• All other terms and conditions of the Employment 
Agreement remain in force.



Superintendent’s Recommendation

Approve the Addendum to the Assistant 
Superintendent of Administrative Services’ 

Employment Agreement.
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